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Please Vote NO on HB 4079. 

 

I've been a lifelong Democrat, and I care deeply about the fixing societal problems. 

 

However - giving a handout of $750 to the homeless is irresponsible.  THIS WILL BE 

TAKEN ADVANTAGE OF - MORE AND MORE HOMELESS WILL COME TO 

OREGON. The situation is already bad enough. We see horrific drug abuse, fighting 

and unsanitary conditions of the homeless already. 

 

Handouts are not the answer. The drug users will just use it to buy drugs.  More 

homeless will move in for this free benefit.  

 

DO NOT USE OUR TAX DOLLARS to make up for the lack of funds for HB 3115, 

passed by the Supermajority without a clear budget to support. 

 

I STRONLY OPPOSE THIS MEASURE. 


